
Minutes of the Sparkford Playing Field Committee Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 8th November 2023, held in The Carriage, Piper Trimmers, Vantage Park 

Present:  Apologies: 

Karen Jenkins (Treasurer) 
Stuart Flood 
Marie Piper 
Larry Piper 

Caz Brown 
Steve Brown 
Royston Piper 
Alex Lawes (Secretary) 

 

1. Minutes from the last AGM 

The last AGM was held on 6th October 2022, and the minutes were agreed as an accurate 
record. 

2. Annual Report (provided by Treasurer, Karen Jenkins) 

Another successful year fundraising for the playing field. 

Santa’s sleigh always a highlight and good money raiser. 

Villagers enjoyed getting together at the soup lunch in February. 

The Easter bingo was not such a success, so we are looking at doing a quiz next year. 

The coronation celebrations, I thought was a great success and to be involved with other 
people form the village was lovely. We raised an unexpected amount for that. 

Lack of time and planning for the play day at the park in September meant this did not take 
place. 

 Halloween bingo was also good as per previous years. 

 All in all a great year. 

3. Treasurer’s Report 

Karen reported a balance of £5,628.28 held in the Playing Fields account, with £213.70 in the 
cash tin. 

4. Election of Officers 

Karen Jenkins confirmed her commitment to remain as Treasurer. 

Alex Lawes confirmed his commitment to remain as Secretary. 

The committee members agreed to continue without a chairman, as it has worked so well. 

5. Any Other Business 

None. 


